

# Bobbie Noonan's Child Care, LLC.

1217 Cape Coral Pkwy. W. Cape Coral, FL 33914 (239) 945-3366 Fax: (239) 945-3358





nogr Newsletter

Merry Christmas and Happy Hanukah to all of our families! Many thanks to those who brought in a special treat for the Pow-Wow party. The children truly had fun dressing up as Pilgrims and Indians and learning their customs. We hope all of you had a nice Thanksgiving and are getting ready for all of the December festivities here at Bobbie Noonan's.

Bobbie Noonan's is excited to announce our fifth annual "SANTA'S WORKSHOP." This event will be held on Friday, November 30, 2018 from 6:00-8:00 p.m. This will be a family event with lots of holiday fun! The evening will begin with a special spaghetti dinner followed by crafts, caroling, Christmas stories, photos with Santa and so much more. Family passes are on sale now! HO-HO-Hope to see all of you there!

Santa will be coming to visit the children on Tuesday, December 18th. He will be bringing in a jolly gift for all. If you would like your child to participate please bring in \$4.00 by Friday, December 14th. If you include this payment in your tuition please make a notation. Thank You!

## HOLIDAY TUITION NOTES: (1's, 2's, 3's)

There will not be any classes for ages 1-3 from Monday, December 24th through Tuesday, January 1st. This means PRE-SCHOOL (1/2 Day) CHILDREN DO NOT ATTEND. Preschool will resume as usual on Wednesday, January 2, 2019.

Daycare children MUST fill out a daycare form stating whether your child will be attending the week of December 24th. If your child does NOT ATTEND the week of December 24th only 1/2 tuition will be due. If you have any questions please stop by or call the office.

Please remember that tuition is due the first day of the week that your child attends. Any child whose tuition falls two weeks behind will be dropped and will need to re-register. For those parents paying bi-weekly, please remember that your tuition is due at the beginning of the two week period.



#### **VPK HOLIDAY TUITION NOTES:**

There will be NO VPK CLASSES from Monday, Dec. 24th through Friday, Jan. 4th. Therefore VPK ONLY CHILDREN DO NOT ATTEND. If your child is a VPK student and stays for wrap around care please fill out the daycare form stating whether your child will be attending either or both daycare weeks.

SPECIAL NOTE: The state does not pay child care facilities when there is NO VPK session in progress. Because of this, if your child DOES attend the week of Dec. 24th or the week of Dec.31st, Bobbie Noonan's regular tuition rate of \$195.00 will apply. If your child does NOT ATTEND the week of December 24th OR the week of December 31st only 1/2 of their VPK co-pay rate will be due. If you have any questions please stop by or call the office.

#### ATTENTION VPK PARENTS:

On Tuesday, December 18th our VPK students will be putting on a Holiday Musical at PELICAN ELEMENTARY SCHOOL. Please be sure to turn in your Holiday form to state whether your child will be attending this special event.

We would also like to remind parents that we have begun incorporating I-PADS into our program. If anyone has an I-Pad that they would like to donate or would like to contribute to this life-changing event PLEASE be sure to stop by the office. As always, we appreciate your dedication and support.

#### **HOLIDAY EVENTS:** SEE MONTHLY CALENDAR

#### IT'S HAPPY BIRTHDAY TIME!!!!

Jordyn Dudley	12/01/2014
William Curasco	12/06/2013
Haley Langton	12/08/2017
Kruz Franzke	12/12/2014
Augustine Rambissoon	12/13/2013
Alayna Leger	12/17/2014
Porter Wilson	12/18/2015
Daxton Cassingham	12/30/2016



From all of us at Bobbie Noonan's to you - HAVE A SAFE AND FUN-FILLED HOLIDAY SEASON!!!!! MERRY CHRISTMAS AND HAPPY HANUKAH!!!!



Sincerely,

Ms. Tricia





### CHRISTMAS BREAK DAYCARE FORM December 24<sup>th</sup> - January 1<sup>st</sup> (AGES 1-3) December 24<sup>th</sup>-January 4<sup>th</sup> (VPK)



DUE DATE: DECEMBER 5th

Attention Parents,

Happy Holidays! We would like to ask all DAYCARE (full day) parents to fill out the attached Christmas Break Daycare Form to state whether your child will be attending: Dec. 24th – Jan. 1st for AGES 1-3 and Dec. 24th – Jan. 4th for VPK children. HALF DAY and VPK ONLY children do not attend during these times.

Please make note: ALL CHILDREN (AGES 1-3) THAT DO NOT ATTEND THE WEEK OF DEC. 24th AND ALL VPK (FULL DAY) CHILDREN THAT DO NOT ATTEND THE WEEK OF DEC. 24th OR THE WEEK OF DEC. 31ST ARE ONLY CHARGED 1/2 OF THEIR VPK CO-PAY RATE. If your child is a VPK Full Day student please be advised that the state does not pay child care facilities when VPK is not in session. Therefore, VPK children will need to pay Bobbie Noonan's tuition rate of \$195.00 for these weeks. If you have any questions or concerns regarding this matter or any other please call or stop by the office. Thank You!

************	****************
Student Name:	
AGES 1-3 / VPK	VPK ONLY
Monday, Dec. 24YesNo (SCHOOL CLOSES AT 3:00)	Monday, Dec. 31YesNo (SCHOOL CLOSES AT 3:00)
Tuesday, Dec. 25 SCHOOL CLOSED	Tuesday, Jan. 1 SCHOOL CLOSED
Wednesday, Dec. 26YesNo	Wednesday, Jan. 2YesNo
Thursday, Dec. 27YesNo	Thursday, Jan. 3YesNo
Friday, Dec. 28YesNo	Friday, Jan. 4YesNo
Parent's Signature:	

